
2024 Goulburn Show stand.

The  theme  of  this  year's
Goulburn show was 'Flora
and  Fauna'.   The  club
again  decided  to  have  a
stand at the show as well
as donating $250 for some
of the flower display prizes.
On  the  Friday  before  the
show,  a  number  of

members gathered in the show pavilion to set up and dress our stand,  On it was
various vases of flowers and foliage, lots of ornamental birds and animals, some
magazines to give out and a 'Please Take One' box of our club's join a garden club
brochures.  Thanks to the members that decorated the stand and congratulations to
all those members of our club who won multiple prizes with their show entries.  On
the Sunday the same members met again and disassembled our stand.


